
From: Patti Howell <  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 12:04 PM 
To: Vincent Huebinger <  
Subject: Re: SPC-2019-0608A Waterloo School 
 
Yes, Vincent.  It seems that most of the merchants I've heard from are on board.  I can't attend the 
hearing, but feel free to read my emails noting that all my objections have been addressed, and that we 
are now fine with the school on South Congress. 
Best of luck! 
Patti Howell 
 
On Tue, Jun 23, 2020 at 11:45 AM Vincent Huebinger < wrote: 

Patti, for tonight’s hearing, is the SC Merchants association final position neutral on this zoning change? 
I would like to forward this to our case manager. Rob mentioned he was in support and was intending to 
send his notice letter into the staff as in favor for Guero’s Taco Bar. Thanks again. 

  

Vincent G. Huebinger 

Vincent Gerard & Assoc. Inc 

1715 S. Capital Texas Hwy, Suite 207 

Austin, Texas 78746 

512 328-2693 (O) 512 423-0853 (M) 
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